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952 10th Street Danielle S. Carlini 
Midland, PA 15059 General Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

February 25, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear A&T Stainless Customer: 

 

 

Subject:  Price Announcement 

 

 

Effective with shipments beginning on March 1, 2020, A&T Stainless is increasing selling 

prices.  The price increases will be achieved by: 

 

• Reducing the functional discount 2 points for cold rolled 304, 304L, and 316L. 

• Increasing the base price on HRAP / CMP by $0.03/lb. 

 

We thank you for your support.  If you have any questions, please contact your sales 

representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
  

Danielle S. Carlini 

General Manager 

A&T Stainless 


